Effective as of 10:00 a.m. March 16, 2020

The Helena Township Community Center will be closed to all activity.  
This action is being taken as recommended by the Health Department, the CDC, and the State of Michigan with the goal of slowing down the spread of the COVID-19/Coronavirus outbreak.
All scheduled meetings will be cancelled until further notice.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please contact the office through the phone at (231) 331-4643 or email to helena@torchlake.com .   These will be monitored and your question will be answered as soon as possible.
Thank you for your patience and understanding.
Respectfully, 
The Board of Trustees
